
 
 

Foxborough Commission on Disability 

Minutes of May 19, 2021 

 

Members Present:   

Sue Collins, Jim Mullin, Margaret Chaisson, Charlie Hobbs, Barry Ringler, Bob Siteman, Sheri Barrett and Cindy Curran.  

Absent: Andrea Carroll, David DelPizzo, Dave Foscaldo 
 

Guest Speaker: 

Chris Gallagher, the Public Works Director, met with the FCOD to update on the Accessible Parking signs. The Town will 

order new updated signs for all street parking, schools, parks, library, and any other town owned property. The signs will 

include the new $300. fine. Chris will order 30 signs for the town which DPW will pay for.  The FCOD will pay for an extra 

12 signs.  These signs will be available for any businesses that need new signs. The cost for the 12 signs will be $192.00.  

Margaret made a motion to approve the purchase of our 12 new signs. Charlie 2nd the motion. All approved the motion to 

allot $192 for 12 new Accessible Parking signs. 
 

Assisted Listening Devices: 

Margaret and Paul Beck met with additional vendors regarding the types of assisted listening systems that are available. 

They will write a proposal to present to the Town for the purchase of the assisted listening system. It should be ready 

within a few weeks. The FCOD will review it before submitting it to the Town 

 

Post Office Drive-up: 

Bob has been trying to reach the Foxboro Reporter but has had no luck in getting a return phone call. Margaret wrote to 

Senator Paul Feeney but has not heard back from his office. 
 

Brochure update: 

Sue will ask Lisa Barry to review the current FCOD brochure and make any necessary changes. We will order 100 new 

brochures to be put in Town Hall, Boyden Library and the Senior Center. The estimated cost will be $115.00. Bob made a 

motion to approve the cost of the new brochures. Jim 2nd the motion. All approved the cost of the new brochures. 
 

Above and Beyond Award: 

We will discuss the Above and Beyond Award at the June FCOD meeting. 
 

Amendment to the April Minutes: 

Bob Siteman’s name was not added to the members present at the meeting. Sue made a motion to amend the April 

FCOD Minutes to include Bob’s name as present. Sheri 2nd the motion. All approved the motion. 
 

Minutes: 

Bob made a motion to accept the March minutes, seconded by Jim. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn was made by Sheri, seconded by Charlie. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

 

Next Meeting:   We will schedule another quick meeting to approve these Minutes to present to the Finance 

Department to pay for our signs and brochure. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran 


